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By supporting HB 2585 which eliminates automatic voter registration through Oregon 

motor voter and reestablishes registration practices prior to automatic motor voter. 

Automatic motor voter registration can lead to major fraud and inaccurate voter rolls. 

The OR DMV is unable to keep up with basic DMV functions and it would be 

irresponsible to add another program. To register or not should be the responsibility 

of each eligible individual, NOT the state.  Few states have automatic motor voter 

procedures because it is not best practice.  I ask our elected officials to SUPPORT 

HOUSE BILL 2585.  Thank you. 


